
      

 

 

 

 

Your Invitation To: 

West Kirby Sailing Club 

SAILING FORUM 

On Monday, 28th October 2019 

In WKSC Main Room, starting at 19.30 

Following on from last year’s Sailing Forum we are looking for your thoughts on 

what worked/didn’t work this year, the 2020 sailing season and sailing in general.  

For newer members - have you ever wondered how West Kirby Sailing Club 

works ? All (well some) of the mysteries will be revealed at the Forum ! 

EVERYONE WELCOME  

Whatever boat you (or your children) sail, whether you are a racer, social sailor, 

helm/crew or the “shore support” and whatever your level of sailing skills - 

we want to hear from you ! 

 

We would also welcome any views in advance of the meeting. Please send your 

comments by email to sailing@wksc.org.uk or in writing to the Hon Sailing 

Secretary via the Club office 

 

Please RSVP to sailing@wksc.org.uk 
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